
Friday September 6th 2019 

Dear Parents 

Welcome back to the start of our 

Autumn Term; I do hope you 

have all enjoyed a lovely Summer 

with your families. 

It is great to see everyone back 

and ready for a fantastic academ-

ic year of hard work ahead. 

This week we have welcomed 

new pupils and families in Nurse-

ry, Reception, Year 1, Year 3 and 

Year 5; as well as new members 

of Staff to the Laleham Lea Fami-

ly. 

Mrs Morbin joins us as our Depu-

ty Head Teacher and Year 5 

Teacher; and Mrs Ahmad has 

joined Ms Hogsden in Nursery 

looking after our youngest Pupils. 

I hope  you join me in offering 

them a warm Laleham Lea wel-

come. 

Our new catering has started this 

week and Students have really 

been enjoying some delicious 

lunches and break-time snacks. 

We extend a huge thank you to 

the Nourish Team who have been 

working hard to prepare the fresh 

meals every day and are enjoying 

getting to know our Students.  

On Tuesday Mrs Devlin will be 

taking a group of Students to rep-

resent Laleham Lea at the start of 

a New Academic Year Mass at St 

GeorgeΩs Cathedral with our 

Archbishop.  

We have also launched additional 

extra-curricular clubs for the new 

term with spaces still available in 

a select few. Please do speak with 

Mrs Edwards if you would like  

more information or to sign your 

child up for Latin, Reading Club or 

STEM Club (as age appropriate). 

Wishing you all a restful week-

end. 

Ms Barry—Head Teacher 



Reza and Alby in 

Year 3 have had a 

sporty summer 

break. Reza was 

lucky enough to 

play cricket on the 

pitch at The Oval; 

while  Alby achieved 

his ΨLittle DragonΩ 

Black Belt in Kung 

Fu.  Well done boys! 

Curriculum Evening Thursday September 12th  

Our Curriculum Evening takes place next Thursday September 12th from 7pm. 

We will start with a short talk in the Long Room at 7pm.  

We will run the first Classroom presentations from 7.30-8pm, and the second Classroom presentations 

from 8-8.30pm; hopefully this will give you a chance to rotate between Classrooms if you have more than 

one child in the school. 

Please be reminded that this evening is for Parents only and is planned to provide you with 

the Curriculum information you need for this Academic Year with a chance to speak with our Class Teach-

ers. 

John Fisher also have an Open Evening running at the same time, so please allow plenty of time to find a 

parking space. 

Swimming 

Year 2 and Year 5 will be swimming on Mon-

days this half term.  

Please ensure your child remembers their 

swimming kit, including school swimming hat 

(available from the school office for £5). 

Pupils who are going swimming should come 

to school in their PE kit for ease of changing. 

 

Clubs 

Extra-Curricular Clubs start next week and we have added several exciting new Clubs to the timetable for 

the new Academic Year including: Latin, STEM Club, Fencing, Music Theory, Book Club, Chess and Scrab-

ble.  Please see the club list on the school website for full details and timings. 

There are still spaces available in many clubs, including STEM, Music Theory, Art and Reading Club.  

Please contact the School Office to sign your child up. 



Staff Emails 

Please feel free to  contact your childΩs Teacher directly 

using the email addresses below if you have any ques-

tions or concerns. Please be assured that Teachers will 

respond as soon as they can, but teaching your children 

comes first, so responses may not be immediate. 

Nursery (Ms Hogsden, Mrs Ahmad) 

Nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Reception (Mrs Saville) 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y1 (Mrs Khan and Ms Byerley) 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y2 (Ms OΩBrien) 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y3 (Mrs Devlin) 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y4 (Mrs Khan) 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y5 (Mrs Morbin and Mr Grayson) 

deputyhead@lalehamlea.co.uk 

middleteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y6 (Mrs Uberoi) 

upperteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Spanish (Ms Higham) 

spanishteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

School Business Manager (Ms Basu) 

sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Secretary (Mrs Edwards) 

secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Please note that all requests for absence must be emailed directly to the  

Head Teacher using email address: headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Monday 
September 
9th 

  

Swimming 

Latin 

11+ 

Scrabble 

Reading Club 

Art Club 

Yrs. 2 &5  

Yrs. 5-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec—Y2 

Yrs. 1-2 

 

Yrs. 1-2 

Kit needed 

1.05-1.35pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.20-4.00pm 

3.30-4pm 

 

3.30-4.30pm 
Tuesday 
September 
10th 

Chess 

Homework  

French 

CPFC 

Comp/Club 

STEM 

 

Yrs. 4-5 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec-Y2 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs. 5-6 

1-1.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Weds 

September 
11th 

Travel the 
World 

Homework 

Games 

Tennis 

Yrs. 3-4 

 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs.1-6 

 

1.05-1.35 

 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.20-4.20pm 

Thursday 
September 
12th 

Drama 

Music Theory 

Homework 

AM Soccer 

Ballet 

 

 

Lego Club 

LAMDA 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Nurs 

Rec 

Y1/2 

Rec-2 

12.30-1pm 

1.05-1.35pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.45pm 

4.45-5.15pm 

3.30-4pm 

Friday  

September 
13th 

Prayer Club 

Art 

Fencing 

 

Al 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 
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